
An Invitation to NBER’s 

Visiting Fellows Program 

       in Aging Research 

 National Bureau of Economic Research 

 2012—2013 &
 

2013—2014* 

NBER’s Program on Aging 
brings together leading  
economics scholars to study 
population aging and the health 
and economic circumstances of 
people as they age.  

Projects include: 

Work and Retirement 

Retirement Saving 

Finances of the Elderly 

Health and Health Care 

Aging Around the World 

Living Arrangements 

Family Support 

Demographic Trends 

Visiting fellows become active 
participants in this collaborative 
program effort. 
 

We offer support for outstanding economists to visit  
NBER’s Cambridge office for one or two years of intensive  
research in the areas of aging and health. Visiting fellows  
are free of all teaching and other university responsibilities.  
 
NBER’s Fellowship Program in Aging Research supports  
promising economists at an early stage in their research  
careers. Fellows develop their research expertise in the  
economics of aging and health in an environment of  
prominent senior scholars and leaders in the field.  
 
Applications are being accepted for the 2012-2013 and/or the  
2013-2014* academic years. Applicants must have completed  
a PhD before they begin the program, and must be US Citizens 
or permanent residents. 
 
Fellows typically receive a yearly stipend of $60,000 to $74,000 
depending on years of experience and available funds, as  
well as office space, use of computer facilities at the Bureau’s 
Cambridge office, and a budget for research expenses. 
 
Application Materials Required 

Curriculum vitae 
Publication list 
Names of at least two references 
Summary of research plans (not to exceed 1,000 words) 

    NOTE:  If requesting two years, include explanation in this summary. 
 
Apply at www.nber.org/jobs (preferred) or mail hard copies to: 
Program on Aging 
National Bureau of Economic Research 
1050 Massachusetts Avenue 
Cambridge, MA   02138 
 
Deadline: December 28, 2011 

Financial support for this program 
is provided by the National Institute  
on Aging and the National Bureau of  
Economic Research. Appointees must  
be US citizens or lawfully admitted for 
permanent residence. 
 
*Fellowship awards are contingent        
on funding from NIA. 

NBER encourages applications from individuals from under-represented racial and ethnic groups; individuals with disabilities; 
and/or individuals from disadvantaged backgrounds. 


